
Week 5 
 
Dear Students and Parents,  
 
This week we will have the opportunity to play Kahoot from 10:30-11:30 on our Zoom calls. As 
you all know, this is our last week of school and I’m sad to see it come to an end, especially 
without getting to say goodbye in person. I wish you and your family a healthy and happy 2020, 
and I look forward to seeing you all when we resume at Williams Middle School.  
 
Ms. Webb 
 
10:30-11:30 Kahoot 
 
Justine Webb is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Ms. Webb's Office Hours 
Time: This is a recurring meeting 10:30-11:30 M-F 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/887965159 
 
Meeting ID: 887 965 159 
 
CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YOU THERE! 


